
 

General Rules for Oklahoma Close Up Student Participants 

 
1. Teachers are required to bring students with them. No student participant will be permitted to use 

his/her own car while attending Oklahoma Close Up. 
 

2. No room visitation between male or female participants is permitted. Security guards are 
provided by Oklahoma Close Up. 

 
3. The cost of any vandalism will be charged to those committing the act. 

 
4. Possession or use of alcohol, drugs, or tobacco products by participants is strictly forbidden. 

 
5. All participants are expected to be at bus pick ups on time and to attend all scheduled meetings.  

A nurse will be in attendance to excuse those participants who become ill. 
 

6. All participants will check out of their rooms before the Friday morning bus pick up. 
 

7. All participants are required to cooperate with Oklahoma Close Up personnel at all times.  
Inappropriate behavior is strictly forbidden. 

 
8. For the security of participants, no visitors are allowed on program. 

 
9. School dress is appropriate for the Program. However, baseball caps or other headgear, bare 

midriffs and sunglasses (indoors) are not acceptable. 
 

10. Cell phones & other electronic devices must be turned off during speakers and breakout sessions. 
 
 

The above rules will be strictly enforced. Any infraction will be grounds 
for immediate dismissal from the Oklahoma Close Up program.  The 
teacher sponsor, parent/guardian, and principal will be notified 
immediately if a participant is dismissed.  If you are dismissed, you will 
be returned home at you OWN expense with no refund of program 
expenses. 

 

General Information 

• Students should wear comfortable shoes, as there will be a considerable amount of walking 
during the program. 

• School dress is appropriate for the program.  It is suggested the student bring one dress outfit 
for the banquet on Thursday evening. 

• Nametags must be worn during all scheduled activities.  Also, remember to bring your 
packet. 

• Oklahoma CloseUp T-shirts will be available for purchase during the program. 


